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Dear Professor Tuncay,

thank You foı your letter dated 16th June, 1983 and for sending us additional
documents for your application.

we also have, j,n the meantime, received the recommendation letter of
Professor Mümtaz Soysal. Your documents are, hohıever. still not fully complete.

In our letter dated 12th April, 1983 we requested on page 2 that - amongst
other missing documents - reprints of two to three of your most recent and
most inıportant scientific publications (or very detailed abstracted versions
in English language if these publications are written in Turkish language)
should. be sent to us. So far we have not received any reprints or detailed
resum6es - with the exception of two Turkish books that Mr. Blaschke
sent us and tlıat we returned to him after copying the bibliography as ouf
Selection Committee only accepts publications or resum6es in English, French
or German language.

I maY again ask You to formulate resum6es of two to three publications of
You-r own choice which you consider as your most important ones and which
should be written at a more ıecent d,ate. These resum6es should summarize ina verY comPrehensive form research problem, methodical aspects and gesults
obtained of the respective publications. I would urgent]_y recommend that
these -resumaes should have a length of at least ten pages rather than fiveto six Pages as it is very important that our Selection Committee gains avery well documented impression of your pfesent scientıfic work.

It would not be possible to take a decision without these texts as thisdecision is based on a merely scientific evaluation of the applicatj_ons. Inadditi-on Your case is a special one due to having exceeded the age-limit. ourSelection Committee will have to d,ecide whether an exception can be made. Forthese reasons we fequire a well documented application especially concerningttıe scientific aspects.

I would also appreciate if you cou]_d inform us on the name and address of thescientist with whom you have closely worked together during your stay atStanford University in 1979/I98O-
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I hope that you will be able to send us the abstracted versions of your
publications as soon as possible (hopefully by the beginning of August
at the very latest) so that a decİsion on your applicatİon wİll be possible
in November, 1983 as it was planned.

Yours sincerely,

L.*-1lL

(Dr. Vüolfgang Holl)
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